
     Sharing about SMS!  

Attention: 5th Grade Parents  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We welcome 5th grade students and their parents to attend an informational session about 
Schmucker Middle School. These evenings will be held at elementary schools at 6:00 PM. I 

will share the many opportunities available to your child at Schmucker and discuss the 
transition into middle school for the 2019-2020 school year. If you are not able to make the 

date I will be at your school, you are welcome to attend any of the sessions  
at a different school. 

 
With your Child in Mind,  
Lavon Dean-Null, Principal 

 

Monday, February 25 - Prairie Vista 
Tuesday, February 26 - Elsie Rogers & Walt Disney* 

Wednesday, February 27 - Bittersweet 
Thursday, February 28 - Moran 

 

*Due to weather and rescheduling issues, we are holding the Elsie Rogers and Walt Disney 
nights together this year. ​We will meet at ​Elsie Rogers​ on Tuesday, February 26th.  
 
 

Show Respect  **  Make a Difference  **  Set the Bar High 
 


